Lane, Roger

From: Lane, Roger

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 9:17 AM
To: ‘cedrywall’

Subject: RE: Cup2580

Dear Mr. Selbom,

In order to participate in the ZLR meeting using ZOOM, persons must register at least 30 minutes prior to the
meeting. We ran the list at 6:00pm and your registration was not in the list. Sorry for the mix up.

Dane County Land and Water Resources Department is aware of the run off concerns and manure management
concerns. They have investigated the site. The landowner have received a manure management license from the
County. The landowner is working with Land and Water Resources to resolve any storm water management
issues. Dane County Land and Water Resources Department is monitoring the property.

| can place your email in the public record if you would like.
Regards,

Roger Lane
Dane County Zoning Administrator
266-9078

From: cedrywall <cedrywall@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 8:10 PM

To: Lane, Roger <lane.roger@countyofdane.com>
Subject: Cup2580

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

I was registered in opposition to cup2580 and was missed for some reason. There is a water runoff issue on the
property that has caused issues for us as well as the property owners across the street. By allowing more animals
on the property the ground can't establish a root system to stop water or dirt erosion. The town is aware of the
problem and has put high water signs op on a number of occasions. Also they have a manure permit which is
not being followed. I have concerns about water quality the well on the property serves 3 address and is 100ft
from the property line.

Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone



